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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair, has the honor of advising that the next meeting to continue considering the situation in the Republic of Paraguay will be convened for Wednesday, August 22, 2012, at 10:00 a.m. 

The formal convocation notice will be issued in due course.
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